
Jenae Thornberry 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Thursday, January 30, 2025 12:55 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/30/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 00565-2025 

To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Protesting The Application for Water Lily development on SR 214 & 13 Doc# 

20240011 

Pleas, add to docket 20240011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2025 12:20 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Protesting The Application for Water Lily development on SR 214 & 13 Doc#20240011 

John , 

Please forward to clerk's office . 20240011 

C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Marianne Maillet <mmailletll@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2025 12:05 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Marianne Maillet <mmailletll@gmail.com> 
Subject: Protesting The Application for Water Lily development on SR 214 & 13 Doc#20240011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

As a homeowner in the quiet and quaint hamlet of Riverdale on CR 13, I strongly oppose the Water Lily 
development on SR 214 & CR 13 in Saint Augustine. 

Sincerely, 
Marianne Maillet 
1325 CR 13 
Saint Augustine, FL 
32092 
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